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MEMORANDUM FOR: Ralph J. Jones, Acting Assistant Director
j for Material Safety Standards, DES, SD

#
FROM: G. Wayne Kerr, Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program, SP

, SUBJECT: 0FFICE REVIEW: PROPOSED WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED
REGULAT10tl CHAtlGES FOR ROUTIllE USE OF PLUT0NIUM-238
POWERED PACEPAKERS

We have reviewed the subject proposed withdrawal of proposed regulation

changes for routine use of plutonium-238 power.ed pacemakers. We agree that

the withdrawal should be made.
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G. Way e Kerr, Assistant Director .1
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